
Felsham Parish Meeting 

  

    Minutes of the Felsham Parish Meeting held on 20
th

 May 2014 

at 7.30pm in the Village Hall 

 

16 members of public, Cllr Garrod – Chairman, Paula Gladwell – Clerk 

Apologies – Adrian King, Norman Plumpton 

 

1. The minutes of previous meeting of 16
th

 May 2013 were approved and signed.   

 

2. District and County Cllr Penny Otton gave her report, which is attached to these minutes. 

 

3. PC Annelly Miles gave her report, which is attached to these minutes.  

 

4. The tree Warden, Mark Tavernor confirmed hat all the trees planted recently on the greens are doing 

well, the replacement for the Horse Chestnut on Upper however was damaged in the storms so will 

be given another year to mature in the nursery before being planted onto the Green next year. 

 

5. The Chairman of the Parish Council, Cllr Simon Garrod gave a report, which is attached to these 

minutes. 

 

6. Mr Norman Plumpton from the Royal British Legion had given his apologies for the meeting and 

provided a report and information, which was displayed as a poster.  

 

7. Rev Sharon Potter gave a short report and displayed a poster from the church. 

 

8. Trish Wilson gave a report from the Village News. (attached)   

 

9. Adrian King, chairman of the Playingfield Committee, provided a report, read by Jo Tavernor, which 

is attached to these minutes. 

 

10. The WI provided a poster for display at the meeting and Alison Shaw gave a short report. 

 

11. Judith Shallow gave her report for the Parish Plan Steering Group together with an update of the 

position of all the Action Points before declaring that the group had met for the final time last week 

and had now disbanded. (minutes attached) 

 

12. Mr. Dave Simpson gave a short report on behalf of the Village Hall, who had provided a poster for 

display. 

 

13. David Williams gave a report from the Felsham Charity (attached). 

 

14. No report from History Group. 

 

15. There were no other matters raised. 

 

The Parish Council Chairman thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting at 8.10pm 


